
                        Township of Hilton 
 

 

 

All Residents of the Township of Hilton are hereby advised that the 
MNRF’s Restricted Fire Zone previously in place for the entire Fire 
Region of Ontario has been lifted, effective July 11, 2023 at 4:00 pm. 

Hilton Township Fire Permits are no longer suspended. 

Please ensure you continue to follow the provisions for safe burning set 
out on your Fire Permit   


